

19.11.2018 İstanbul

To all Bureaux

Subject: Cancellation of the approval of Van Ameyde Turkey

Dear Sirs,

We have been informed by Van Ameyde Turkey that the company is being liquidated and no longer be in the position to act as a correspondent.

Therefore we would like you to know that we, as the Turkish Motor Insurers' Bureau, withdraw the given approval of the mentioned correspondent from the date of 19.11.2018.

Please note.

Best Regards,

TURKISH MOTOR INSURERS' BUREAU

Hülya BÁYKAL

Coordinator

Domestic Claims Manager